
Coming soon! The 2nd annual 

“Show What You Know” Expo 
                                     at Forest Edge Elementary

All students and their families are invited to attend the Expo in April (parent/guardian must accompany children). 
To present a display, students must register by March 8. Participation is free. (Trifold project boards cost about $5 and are 
available at craft and office supply stores; in case of  financial need, please contact the front office.)

Guidelines are printed on the reverse of  this flyer. For more details, photos, and project ideas, visit forestedgepta.com or view the 
SWYK binder in the school office. An information session will also be offered 30 minutes before the February PTA meeting.

Contact: Email “SWYK Coordinator” c/o Kristen Chaddock, kpchaddockpta@gmail.com. 

It’s like a giant show-and-tell session
                      on every topic you can imagine!

 Date: Wednesday, April 6
 Time: 6:30-8:00 p.m.
 Where: Cafeteria
 Participants: All grades
 Registration deadline:    
      Tuesday, March 8


